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Form 15G/ Form 15H

The relaxation provided in submission of declaration in Form 15G or Form 15H for FY 2020-21, by way
of extending the validity period of Form 15G or Form 15H submitted for FY 2019-20, up to 30.06.2020
has expired on 01.07.2020.

No further extension in the validity period of declaration submitted for FY 2019-20 or relaxation in
submission of declaration for FY 2020-21 has been announced by Government of India.

Hence, if you would like avail benefit of non-deduction of tax under section 197A i.e. by submission of
declaration in Form 15G or Form 15H, then, please submit the same either through any available
Digital mode, preferable on account of COVID 19 pandemic, or directly visiting the branch office.

Please ignore if the declaration is either not applicable or you do not wish to submit the same.
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